
 

 

 
 
 
Our Ref:  CW/VN1009      
 
 
13th September 2012 
 
 
Mr. Phil Hogan, T.D., 
Minister for the Environment, Community 
and Local Government 
Department of the Environment, Community 
and Local Government 
Custom House 
Dublin 1 
 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
 
I wish to inform you that Dublin City Council at the Adjourned Monthly Meeting held on  
10th September 2012, agreed the following resolution: 
  
 
“That Dublin City Council seeks from the Department of the Environment, Community and 
Local Government and Department of Justice and Equality, a change in the law to 
criminalize the collecting of clothes etc. by collectors who are operating under false 
pretences, purporting to be charities.  The legitimate charities are struggling to deal with the 
illegal collecting of clothes etc.  All collecting should be licensed to stop criminal elements 
who are making a fortune from the collecting of clothes etc.” 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
__________________ 
Vincent Norton 
Executive Manager 
 
 

City Manager’s Department, 
Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8. 

 
Roinn Bhainisteoir na Cathrach, 

Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8 
T. 01 222 3762  F. 01222 2097 


